
Public Consultation
8 March – 17 May 2021

West Sussex County Council is seeking views 
from residents and partners on proposals 
to redesign the Early Help Service.

The consultation can be viewed here:  
www.westsussex.gov.uk/earlyhelpredesign

If you do not have online access, and require 
a paper copy please call 01243 777807.
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